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RESPONSE TO SGX REGCO’S QUERIES IN RELATION TO THE COMPANY’S ANNOUNCEMENT 

DATED 22 AUGUST 2023 

 

 

The Board of Directors (the “Board”) of Intraco Limited (the “Company” or together with its subsidiaries, 
the “Group”) refers to the query raised by Singapore Exchange Regulation (“SGX RegCo”) on 23 
August 2023 in relation to the Company’s announcement dated 22 August 2023 and wishes to provide 
the following information: 
 
SGX-ST Query 

1) Please clarify if the customer that has been placed under judicial management, is one of the 

KA Group’s key customers. 

 
Company’s response to SGX-ST’s query: 

 

The customer that had been placed under judicial management is no longer a key customer of KA 

Group for the financial year ended 31 December 2022.   

 

2) Please disclose the customer’s revenue contributions in quantum and as a percentage of the 

KA Group as well as the Group’s revenue, for the past 3 financial years. 
 

Company’s response to SGX-ST’s query: 

 

 
 

 

 

 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD 
 
 
Josephine Toh  
Company Secretary  
23 August 2023 

S$'000 % %

Financial year ended 31 December 2022 396                  3.84              0.21              

Financial year ended 31 December 2021 1,495               19.89            0.73              

Financial year ended 31 December 2020 434                  6.75              0.32              
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